                                                               Chelsea, Massachusetts, April 7, 2014

A Special Meeting of the Chelsea City Council was called for by Chairman Matt Frank. The meeting was in accordance with Section 5-1 of the Chelsea City Charter, that it be a joint meeting with the School Committee for the 5 year financial forecast to be presented by the City Manager, Jay Ash. The following Councilors were in attendance: Councilors Cataldo, Robinson, Murphy, Frank, Cortell, Cunningham, and Hatleberg. Councillor Recupero arrived at 6:25 p.m., Councillor Brown arrived at 6:10 p.m., and Councillor Barton arrived at 6:10 p.m. Councillor Perlatonda was absent. School Committee members present were: Rosemarie Carlisle, Shawn O’Regan, Jeanette Velez, Charles Klauder, Lisa Lineweaver and Lucia Henriquez. Carlos Rodriguez arrived at 6:05 p.m, and Edward Ells arrived at 6:17 p.m. Ana Hernandez was absent. Also in attendance: Supt of Schools. Mary Bourque, Admin of Finance Gerald McCue, Ned Keefe, Deputy City Manager, and Ed Dunn Auditor.  President of the City Council Matt Frank presided over the meeting. The meeting opened at 6:00 p.m.
The following communication was read from City Clerk Deborah A. Clayman. A motion from Councillor Robinson to accept the call of the meeting was adopted under suspension.
Honorable Chelsea City Council

City Hall, 500 Broadway

Chelsea, MA 02150

Dear Honorable Council Members:

Please be advised that Matthew Frank, President of the Chelsea City Council, has called a joint meeting of the Chelsea City Council and Chelsea School Committee for Monday, April 7, 2014, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Council Chambers, 500 Broadway, Chelsea, MA, for the following purpose:

1) Salute to the Flag

2) Roll Call

3) Five Year Financial Forecast
Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

Deborah A. Clayman

City Clerk

City Manager Jay Ash addressed the members of the City Council and members of the School Committee. The Five Year Financial Forecast for Fiscal Years 2015-2019 and Preliminary FY’15 Budget Overview Pamphlet was passed out and the City Manager, explained it in detail page by page. The presentation lasted about 40 minutes. A question and answer period was open to anyone who wished to ask any questions.

The meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Paul G. Casino

Clerk of the Chelsea City Council  
